
-- Original Message --­
From: JJ~~t~rk3814@aol.com 
To: ireneangelico@sympatico.ca 
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2004 11 :46 AM 
Subject: Unbreakable Minds-Josh Mark 

Dear Abby and Irene, 

I really felt honored to be a part of the screening of your fine film, last week at Wilpower. It was an especially 
warm and personal documentary, and I found it to be very "real" as wel l. Knowing both Rob and Nancy quite 
well myself, I feel like you captured their incredible strengths and humaness as they delat with all they have to 
deal with, and make the most of it, in a way that is so much a model for us all. 

This movie will help a lot af people understand mental illness too, ( and perhaps help open more group homes 
when the NIMBY response occurs.) 

Also one more rave comment. It was so finely constructed and made to be so real, but it flowed and was easy 
to watch, even beautiful at times. An awesome film, thanks for inviting me. 

Josh Mark 




